
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/29/2016 4:06:49 PM
Subject: RE: Letter from Gov. Haley

Thanks Haley. I understand he does not like our characterization.  The issue of public to private is their focus, but 
from a bond standpoint the holder is going from government to a 501 (c)(3). We don’t have other paperwork on 
corporate changes.  We did state the following which addresses this: “As you know, the Greenville Hospital 
System (GHS) Board of Trustees voted to change from a government-run health system to a non-profit health 
system effective October 1, 2016.”
 
A non-profit is a public entity.  Swati do you want me to draft responses to these types of emails from the 
delegation?
 
Richele
 
 
From: Mottel, Haley 

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 4:05 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Taylor, Richele

Cc: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: RE: Letter from Gov. Haley
 
My apologies. Looping everyone in!
 
Please see the feedback below from Sen. Corbin. 
 
From: Tom Corbin [mailto:corbinlawn@bellsouth.net] 

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 3:43 PM

To: Mottel, Haley

Cc: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Re: Letter from Gov. Haley
 
There is one error in this letter. GHS is not going to change to a non profit they have been and will continue to be non 
profit. The change is that they are going from a public ( citizen owned ) entity to a private entity. 6 billion in assets to 
1 dollar a year payment back to the citizens. 


Tom Corbin
SC Senate
District 5
 

On Sep 29, 2016, at 12:50 PM, "Mottel, Haley" <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Members of the Delegation,
 
Please see the attached letter from Governor Haley regarding the Greenville Hospital System. 
 
Thank you,
Haley
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Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
 

<Greenville Delegation Letter.pdf>
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